
City of Hoyt Lakes 

Public Notice 

 

Starting Tuesday, October 7th at 7:00 am Dorchester Drive will be closed from the Police/EMS Building 

through the intersection of Kensington Drive/County Road 665.  

Residents in the Kenwood Apartments, Lakeview Addition, and Colby Ridge will need to 

 detour through Colby Ridge and come out at the VFW to Westover.  

This detour should last approximately one week. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 


